
 
The board held a regular meeting on November 18, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Dave 
Lang-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees Jeremy Saling 
and Jay Clark; Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker Rick Johnson and residents Jim Gorley and 
Kenneth Johnson. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Clark- The new guard rail has been installed on Cinder Tipple. 
Lang- Talked to Erie Ins. Co. and they are waiting on a second ins. co. to determine what they will 
pay of the guard rail bill.  Will meet with LCATS re: required signs at Cinder Tipple and Panhandle. 
 
New Business 
Saling-None 
Clark-Reported that he and Rick cleaned ditches after last night’s storm.  Roads were flooded. 
Lang-Reminded trustees of the Engineer’s annual meeting on 12-5.  Informed Rick that the county will 
hold a snow removal class on 11-27, he will not attend. 
 
Roads- None 
Safety- None 
Zoning- None 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- 
  
Payments in the amount of $16,349.25 were made. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Clark, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
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